
Residents General/Culinary Meeting                Tues. Oct. 29/24 
 
Managers:  Filippo, Mariela, Jeffrey, Andrea 
 
Residents:  11 
 
Culinary Concerns: 
a) Soup is still only slightly warm, especially for the second sitting. 
b) Calorie Count for the sugar free ice cream will be investigated by 

Mariela. Calorie Count is 190 Cal. / ¾ Cups 
c) Stir fry has been added to the Fall and Winter menu. 
d) The only place that has been shut down is the Dining Room. All other 

locations and Activities are still available. 
e) The Dining Room will be open on the morning of Thursday, October 

31. All meals will be served there from breakfast on at the regular 
times. 

f) The lamb chops were delicious! 
g) Pizza, chicken fingers, and macaroni and cheese are all on the new 

menu and will be coming up shortly.   
 
Other Concerns: 
a) The Laundry Room floor is still being left in a messy state. If you 

drop something, pick it up and put it where it belongs. 
b) The lint traps are still not being cleaned after the machine has been 

used. Please clean it and put the lint in the garbage. 
c) Paper towel is in the Laundry Room cupboard for use in cleaning up 

your mess. 
 

Comments: 
a) The train Excursion was excellent and very much appreciated. It 

was a wonderful time! 
b) The Christmas Bazaar will be held on November 30/24. Andrea will 

be setting up for it that week. If you can help, let her know. 
The winner of the $20 coupon for the hairdresser this month is Paul 
Vandinther. 
 
Adjournment: 2:40p.m.  


